
Northview PTO Minutes                                                                  August 4, 2014 -  Dunn 
Brothers Eagan

In Attendance Northview Staff Members:  Kerri Town (Principal)
NVPTO Board Members:   Heather Lorentz, Sara Moran, Heather 

Bronwell, Heather   Thaller and Colleen Frank
* Heather Thaller will be voted in as Co-Secretary at the Septemeber PTO 
meeting.

Call to Order 6:05 pm the meeting was called to order by President Heather Lorentz

Review the By-Laws It was decided that under the Treasurer’s duties, the 
Treasurer will meet with a   designated CPA to audit financial records every 4 
years or at the turnover of the Treasurer position. Colleen Frank will make the 
change to the by-laws.

 PTO at Open House
• PTO will have a table at Open House on August 27th from 5:00 pm-6:30 pm. 
• Heather Lorentz will modify last year’s Open House flier. The flier will highlight how to sign up for 

e-news and how to like PTO on Facebook so people will be aware of volunteer opportunities 
within the PTO throughout the school year.

• Northview Apparel will be available to view and order at Open House and on Assessment days. 
Kerri Town will confirm this decision.

• There will be a PTO sponsored Ice Cream Social at Open House. It was discussed about 
possibly using Rita’s this year to provide Italian Ice.

  
PTO Meetings for 2014-2015 There will be 4 general PTO meetings 
throughout the school year. The board will continue to meet monthly. The first 
two general meeting dates have been set for 9/15 and 10/13 at 6:30 pm in 
the Northview Library. The board will meet before the general meetings at 
5:30 p.m. on those dates. It was discussed that treats will be provided at the 
first general meeting and that childcare will most likely be available.

PTO Wish List Kerri Town will meet with Team Leaders about the PTO wish list and will 
get back to PTO by the September meeting. Kerri Town suggested holding off on 
purchasing technology and library books due to initiatives currently happening within the 
district. The board approved Ikea stools for K-2 classrooms and the CIP classrooms. 

 

New Business   The board discussed the possibility of a Color-A-Thon Run Fundraiser. This is a cash 
donation fundraiser and would be separate from Chip Shoppe but could possibly be combined with the 
Walk 4 Northview. This event will be further discussed at upcoming meetings.

 

Adjournment The meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm.  


